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Sheralee Mitchell-MacEwan

Subject: FW: Update on Policing Standards

From: Matthews, Michele G   
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 11:50:31 AM 
To: Matthews, Michele G   
Subject: Update on Policing Standards  
  
Good morning all, 
  
I hope you all stayed dry from yesterdays down pour – that sure was a lot of water! 
  
I am emailing today as a follow-up to a question that came from our teams meeting with PPSA CAO’s last month asking 
for the status on the Provincial Policing Standards.  
  
As you all are aware, the standards set expectations for policies, procedures, and protocols that all police agencies in the 
province must meet – RCMP and Municipal Police.   Once the standards are established, the new policing audit regime 
will serve to measure all police agencies’ compliance with the standards set in place.  

  
On March 30, 2023, the Final Report from the Mass Casualty Commission (MCC) was released. Public Safety and Security 
Division (PSSD) are engaged in reviewing the recommendations.  When the review is completed the Department of 
Justice will determine how the recommendations intersect with the Provincial Policing Standards.  We will update 
further at that time. 
  
Thank you everyone for your continued patience , and as always please reach out if you have any questions. 
Michele 
  
Michele Matthews 
Contract Administrator 
Public Safety & Security Division 
  
  
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
Verified virus free by MessageLabs 


